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Dear Official(s),

 

In response to the request by the USFS, Apache-Sitgreaves for opinions for the Heber Wild Horse Territory issue

I would like to tender my Comment at this time.

 

I feel that unless the other users of the Public lands, ie. The Ranchers in the area(s) of concern have their land

usage/leasing fees Substantially increased from a Bargain cost of $1.35 UAM pittance, to help cover the FS cost

for a Humane management plan, relocations, and/or a spay/neuter program as suggested w/I their proposal, I am

in NO WAY in support of culling, or slaughter of these defenseless creatures.


